
1 July 2021

Dear Parents/Carers

End of Summer Term Arrangements 2021

The campus will close early, at 1.25pm, on Friday 9th July. Buses and taxis have been booked for

1.25pm to take students home. The campus catering teams will provide food at the morning break at

11.00am, but will not provide meals at lunchtime.

The main switchboard will be closed, other than for the 2 exams results days, when it will be open from

9am to 2pm.  Further details regarding the results days will be sent out before the end of term.

The new academic year begins on Wednesday 25th August and we are awaiting final details from the

DfE regarding Covid guidance and will communicate further details as soon as possible.

As part of our campus track and trace system we ask that if your child develops symptoms within 48 hours

of attending school, BEFORE 1.30pm on Sunday 11th July this is reported directly to

reception@brookvalegroby.com. We will then contact you directly by email for further details. Any

POSITIVE result from a home test kit must be followed up with a PCR test at a test centre.

If a student develops symptoms AFTER 1.30pm on Sunday 11th July, they should go for a PCR test and

POSITIVE cases will be dealt with by contacting NHS Test and Trace.

Finally, all staff on campus would like to take this opportunity to thank parents and carers for their

support this year and to wish you and your families a safe, enjoyable and peaceful summer. 

Yours sincerely

W Teece

Headteacher
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